
Lake City Borough Council 

2350 Main Street  

March 27, 2017 

Call to Order: President Nervo called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

Roll Call: Christopher Byers, Mary G. Gollmer, Douglas Harvey, Paul Nervo, Bettie Stephens, 
Douglas B. Straw, Karen E. Watson and Mayor Andrew J. Graves were present.  

Appointed Officials Attending: Edward Betza/Solicitor and Stacy L. Kibler/Secretary. 

Visitors Attending: Ginger Cinti, Junior and Diane Perez. 

Decals: Council requested the decals on police car one be changed to make the car more 
identifiable. Mayor Graves agreed a silver outline can be added around the black lettering. 

Interviews:  Wage and Personnel will review the applications and schedule interviews for April 
4, 2017. 

Tree Removal: The Gertrude A. Barber Center at 1605 Lake Street and Kyle Brine 2801 Penn 
Street requested permission to remove a tree within the curb lawn. Mary Gollmer motioned, 
Karen Watson seconded, to permit the tree removal.  All agreed. Motion carried.  

Employee Handbook: The Borough Secretary will make the changes to the Employee Handbook 
Council discussed for approval at the next meeting.  

Adjourn: President Nervo adjourned the meeting at 8:08 p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Stacy L. Kibler 

Borough Secretary  


